
Dear Praying Friends,        July-August 2023

Thank you for praying for us during this busy summer of ministry. God has given strength for a fruitful summer 
of service and grace for every need. 

July rains brought floods to our mission office. The downstairs apartment where missionaries stay, the 
conference room where our board meets, and the kitchen used by missionaries and staff all flooded. This flood 
led to an invasive but needful repair. Most of the work is being done by an outside company, but there are some 
things we enjoyed working on together as a family. Would you pray for provision to complete this project?

We celebrated our 20th wedding anniversary in July. God has been so kind to give us these years to serve Him 
together. Jeremy taught a session on missions at a summer teen camp, and we debriefed a wonderful missionary 
family who arrived for furlough.

In August, we spent time with prospective missionaries, encouraged missionaries on deputation, and 
participated in an ordination council for another missionary family. Jeremy traveled to the funeral of a faithful 
servant of God who served as a missionary for many years. It was precious to hear stories of how God saved 
and called others into the ministry due to his service. May God raise many to take his place.  

On the home front, we are experiencing new beginnings. Allie began 
her first year at Ambassador Baptist College, and Eden started K5. 
Bethany Judah and Levi are working hard in 11th, 9th, and 4th grade. 
Nothing is more special than the privilege to serve as a family. Please 
pray for strength for Esther as she teaches our kids and simultaneously 
serves with me in the ministry.  

Thank you for your faithful partnership that enables us to serve our 
missionary families.

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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